Balcher, Wyntress

From: Norma Tofanelli <keepnvap@sonic.net>
Sent: Thursday, December 04, 2014 1:35 PM
To: McDowell, John

Cc: Balcher, Wyntress; Ellison Folk
Subject: Girard Winery/Clos Pegase
Importance: High

Hi, John,

The new Girard/Clos Pegase winery hearing is scheduled for Planning on December 17.

We received the notice on Saturday, November 29 and the Negative Dec was not available until the day before
Thanksgiving.

In other words, not much time to review all the reports and prepare for the hearing.

We, therefore, request a continuance and would like to discuss with you.

Thank you,

Norma



